Ramona Tiger Times

October 2020



Message from Mr. Ramirez

As we enter into our third month of online learning, I want to thank you for your patience, unconditional support, and perseverance throughout each day. I have an opportunity every week to visit our classrooms, and I am so proud of the work that our students and teachers are doing. It has been difficult teaching online, but our students are participating and our teachers are engaging them in rich, meaningful learning experiences.

I realize that many of you are eager to have students return to campus, but we will be able to return to in-person learning once conditions allow. Our superintendent, Dr. Hammond, outlined what must happen in his last newsletter that you can view here. In the meantime, we will continue to push forward and provide your children with the best learning experience possible.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ramirez Principal

Ramona Weekly Student News

Did you know that students have access to weekly news at Ramona? Each week students can find out what's new at Ramona. The information is distributed via Band, Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook. Check out last week's news!



Ramona Weekly News



California Parent and Youth Helpline

Parents Anonymous® Inc. recently launched the <u>California Parent & Youth Helpline</u> and Online <u>Parents Anonymous®</u> Support Groups in response to the Coronavirus to provide free emotional support to parents, children and youth in any language via calls, text, live chat

and email. The California Parents & Youth Helpline operates 7 days a week from 8:00AM-8:00PM. Parents can join a weekly Online Support Group through the website: caparentyouthhelpline.org. In this confidential setting, parents address their underlying emotions and build resiliency to strengthen their family.

School Safety Awareness Month

October is School Safety Awareness Month! In acknowledgement of the importance of a collaborative approach to addressing school safety, the OMSD Board of Trustees adopted a resolution recognizing October as School Safety Awareness Month.

As a community we can partner together to ensure student safety. Whether online or in person, if you "hear something" or "see something", then make sure you "say something".





Picture Day

Picture day (optional) is coming up on 10/12 and 10/13! Look for details as to how you can bring your child to take pictures.



Contact Us

Facebook

@ramonaacademy

4225 Howard Street, Montclair, ...

x ricky.ramirez@omsd.net

9096273411

net/ramona

